
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: Heather Brooks, Community Development Manager 

 SUBJECT: 2022 Federal Recreational Trail Program  

         DATE:        June 21, 2022 

 
Background: Community Development Staff applied for grant dollars to purchase a ski-trail 
groomer to utilize for the Pioneer Park Ski Trail system in early 2022.   
 
Analysis: Daniel Golner with the State of MN DNR has let staff know that the City of Princeton has 
not been awarded grant dollars to purchase a ski trail groomer. There will be opportunity to reap-
ply in upcoming years. 
 
Recommendation: Staff recommend the Council provide thanks to the MN DNR for the opportuni-
ty to apply, regardless of decision.   
 
 


